From: Matthew Cox

To: Mari Parlade

Cc: DFS Admin Team; Rachelle Tyler-Martin; Flor Molina; Wonswayla Mackey
Subject: Re: CAC Membership

Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 12:50:32 PM

Yes I would love to service again

Matthew L Cox

On Dec 12, 2022, at 4:47 PM, Mari Parlade_

wrote:

Good afternoon Matthew,

Thank you for your leadership & commitment to serving our children and families as
the Child Advocate & Deputy Chair of our Citizen’s Advisory Committee. It has come to
my attention that your term expires on January 2, 2023. It would be my honor to have
you serve an additional term. Please let us know by Thursday December 15 if you are
willing to serve for an additional term.

Thank you.

MARI D. PARLADE, ESQUIRE

Legal & Strategic Initiatives Manager

Clark County Department of Family Services
500 S. Grand Central Parkway, 5th Floor
Las Vegas, Nevada 89155





